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Mr. Tim Johnson
Engineering Branch
Division of Waste Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Reference: Topical Report "Results of a Test Program for the Solidification
of Contaminated Waste Lubricating Oils"

Dear Tim:

Thank you for your continued patience regarding the completion of the
above referenced report.

Recently, a company involved in nuclear waste management tested our
oil solidification system for technical merit. The results were positive,
so they are currently doing a market survey. If the system proves to be an
economical solution to the problem, they intend to fully pursue it. If t.at
is the case, we will complete the topical according to a schedule you will
receive no later than June 28, 1985.

If we are not to go ahead, we will notify you carlier than the above
date.

Sincerely,

Robc.rt C. Ward
Senior Chemist
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